
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
RE: World Book Day Thursday 3rd March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
This year, World Book Day falls on the first Thursday after half term, the 3rd of March. To celebrate the day, 
we are inviting all children (and adults) to come to school, dressed up as their favourite character from a 
book.  
 
During the first week back after half term, we invite you to share pictures of your children listening or sharing 
a book with their siblings, pets, toys and family. Please send your pictures to your child’s class teacher, to 
share with their class. 
 
 
World Book Day in School 
 
In school, children will participate in a day of wonderful reading activities. They will 
have the opportunity to participate in: 
 

 MC Grammar’s World Book Day rap;  
 

 an Author and Illustrator Academy Lesson;  
 

 digital events featuring authors from this year’s World Book Day authors;  
 

 creative activities favourite books and stories. 

 
The day will conclude with a livestream Storytime with the wonderful author, 
Michael Morpurgo, at 2.30 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
World Book Day Vouchers 
Every year, World Book Day gives every child in the UK a voucher for a book. Your child will bring home the 
voucher at the end of the day, which can be redeemed from a participating store or supermarket. The voucher 
can be exchanged for a number of different books for different age ranges. To see the books the voucher can 
be exchanged for, click the link below  
 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/  
 
Thank you for your continued support and keep reading! 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mrs. Flintham  
Reading Lead 


